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SHIP HA’PENNY FUND 

 
 Mr. S. HOGG, of 4, George-Street, Ryde, has now been appointed as official collector for 
the Ryde district for Lupino LANE’S Ship Ha’penny Fund for the Merchant Navy Comforts 
Service in succession to Mr. S. F. WRIGHT, of Binstead, who has resigned owing to impaired 
health. Mr. HOGG has been collecting for the past year. And from July last until February 11th the 
sums yielded were: July, £12, 15s; August, £7 15s; September £12; October,£15; November, 312 
10s; December £9 15s; January, £19 10s; February, £7 10s; total, £96 15s. 
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